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January 21, 1985

The Honorable Robert W. Kastenmeier
2232 Raybw:n Bldg.
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Bob:

The passage of Public Law 98-620 and Public Law 98-622 in the last session
of Congress should be eJct:renely helpful in praroting innovation by further
enhancing the opportunities for university-industry collaboration and in
correcting certain inequities existin.g in the patent law because of
judicial decisions. We know that you. have had an important part in the
passage of these two pieces of legislation and your efforts are appreciated
both by the university earmo.mity and by me personally, as a patent
attorney.

I recall that you said to me on one occasion that now that you finally had
the attention of Congress in the areas of innovation and patent law that
you would continue to generate and prorrote appropriate legislation in those
areas to correct inequities and to ·foster innovation. We would be pleased
to continue working with you and your staff in the 99th Congress to achieve
those ends.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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